The Underhill Trails Committee was established by the Selectboard on January 9, 2008. The initial charge to the Committee was, "...to gather information from state regulatory agencies and other interest groups to come up with a plan for using trails on Town land." After that, the Committee may want to explore the possibility, in conjunction with other Town Boards and Commissions, the establishment of a Town Trails system.

At the request of the Trails Committee; the body was dissolved by the Selectboard on April 29, 2014. A summary of the Trails Committee's accomplishments is included in the minutes for April 22, 2014.

View PDF